
Comments for Licensing Application 21/00294/LAPRE

 

Application Summary

Application Number: 21/00294/LAPRE

Address: Land North West Of Blackdown House Fernden Lane Lurgashall West Sussex

Proposal: New Premises Licence

Case Officer: Helena Giudici

 

Customer Details

Name: Mr Jonathan Ben-David

Address: Wheelwrights, Fernden Lane, Fernhurst Haslemere, West Sussex GU27 3LA

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Member of Public

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:07/04/2021 9:23 AM Dear Sir/Madam,

 

We moved into Wheelwrights some 5 months ago, and in these 5 months have had serious issues

with Fernden Lane traffic and the vehicles that use it. This is now under threat of increasing due to

the new Application.

 

Apart from delivery drivers speeding now a narrow, 6 foot lane, at 60MPH, we have numerous

heavy lorries getting stuck on the lane with no place to turn around. we have already experienced

three stuck lorries outside our own house, where the lorry has nowhere to go, and queues of cars

on either side getting very frustrated. Not only is this a serious degradation to our way of life, it is

also downright dangerous for the many cyclists and walkers we get on the Lane.

 

The lane is rapidly deteriorating both visibly and physically, and cannot and should not support an

ever increasing volume of traffic generated by new builds and businesses in the area. not only is

this an egregious disturbance to the local residents, the environmental deterioration of the lane

and the National Park is evident everywhere with huge muddy ruts on the sides of the lane, litter

everywhere and enormous potholes caused by the heavy traffic.

 

We chose to live in a national park accepting the fact that we would have many restrictions on

ourselves as private residents, but were not prepared for the ever increasing freedoms being

offered to traffic and new builds in the Park.


